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March 28, 2012 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Entegrus – Chatham-Kent 2012 3rd Generation IRM Rate Application  

Decision and Order Acceptance 
 Board File No.: EB-2011-0163 
 
  
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“Entegrus”) has reviewed the Board’s Decision and Order issued on March 22, 2012 
in the above noted file.  Pursuant to Paragraph 2 on page 12 of the Decision and Order, Entegrus confirms that 
the rates contained in the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges as shown in Appendix A is complete and accurate. 
 
Entegrus would like to note that the “Principal Balance” of Account 1568 contained in the Group 1 disposition 
chart on page 9 of the Decision and Order should read $250,110.  This change does not affect the amount in 
the “Total Claim” column, or the rate rider contained in the Tariff of Rates and Charges.    
 
Entegrus respectfully requests the Tariff of Rates and Charges be updated for its recent name change from 
“Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc.” to “Entegrus Powerlines Inc. – Chatham-Kent” to better align with its license.   
  
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (519) 352-6300 extension 243 or via 
email at regulatory@ckenergy.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Andrya Eagen 
Senior Regulatory Specialist 
(519) 352-6300 x243 
Email: andrya.eagen@entegrus.com 
 
 
cc:  Dan Charron, President  
 Chris Cowell, Chief Financial and Regulatory Officer 
 David Ferguson, Director of Regulatory and Administration 


